
Mark Beanblossom 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Good Samaritan Hospital 
520 S. 7th St. 
Vincennes, IN 47591 

Dear Mr. Beanblossom: 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Ill 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL 60532-4352 

SEP 16 2019 

This refers to: (1) your amendment request dated May 31, 2019 for adding an Authorized User, 
and (2) our email conversation on July 10, 2019. In the email a request was made for additional 
information. There were numerous subsequent emails and phone calls to follow up on the 
request, but the required information was not received in a timely manner as of September 10, 
2019. 

As we discussed via email, we have voided your request to add this Authorized User. This 
action is without prejudice to resubmission. If you resubmit your request, in order to avoid an 
additional fee, please state that the resubmission is additional information to Control Number 
612512. 

Please note, however, that if you request any other changes to your license in addition to 
providing the above, referenced responses, an amendment fee will be required. 

If you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information stated above, 
you may contact us at (630) 829-9887. 

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
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